
 

TOWN OF NATICK 
SELECT BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 

The Select Board will hold and conduct a public hearing for the 2021 license 
fees on Thursday, November 12, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.  Due to COVID 19 
restrictions, the hearing will be held remotely. The current fee schedule may 
be viewed at  https://www.natickma.gov/522/Licenses-Fees 
 
All persons interested in this matter may participate in the virtual meeting 
being held through Zoom. Log in instructions will be published on the 
11/12/20 Select Board agenda. 
       
      Richard P. Jennett, Jr. Clerk 
 

Natick Select Board 
Jonathan Freedman, Chair 
Karen Adelman-Foster, Vice Chair 
Richard P. Jennett, Jr., Clerk 
Susan G. Salamoff 
Michael J. Hickey, Jr. 

PHONE 508-647-6410 
EMAIL selectmen@natickma.org 

LOCATED AT  

Town Hall 

13 East Central Street 

Natick, Massachusetts 

01760 
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